
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Chairman Huebert, 
 
We do not want any more vaccines for Kansas.  We do not

It would only be an issue if sexual contact or sexual behavior would be allowed during school 
hours or at school events.  If sexual behavior would be allowed to happen you have many 
additional serious problems on your hands. So unless sexual activities are going to become part 
of the Kansas school curriculum there will be no need for an HPV mandate.    

 want the HPV vaccine in Kansas. 
HPV is not a threat to children in schools.  You can get HPV by having vaginal, anal, or oral sex 
with someone who has the virus. It is most commonly spread during vaginal or anal sex.  How 
does this affect my child’s leaning in school?  

It is absurd to think that parents should not have a choice when something will be put directly 
into a child’s body.  I have a choice as an adult to consider my medical options while at the 
doctor and I should have that right as a parent to consider choices for my children. No matter 
what the vaccine is, as a parent it is my choice based on my beliefs and my relationship with our 
doctor.  Not the big pharmaceutical companies and not some legislator taking monetary 
donations.   

Kansas wants no more vaccine mandates!!  Kansas families want the right to their religious 
beliefs as lined out in the First Amendment.  Kansas families want their right to medical freedom 
and informed consent.    
 
Say NO to additional vaccines!  Say YES
 

 to supporting parents right!  

Blessed, 
 
Concerned Kansas Resident 
Wichita, KS 
 


